From:

Mark Gill <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent:

Sunday, March 31, 2019 5:12 PM

To:

City Council

Subject:

Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council



Submitted on Sunday, March 31, 2019 - 17:11 Submitted by anonymous user: 70.64.86.219

Submitted values are:

Date: Sunday, March 31, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Mark Last Name: Gill

Email:

Address: RPO, Grosvenor PK, 8th Street East

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code: S7N

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Operator (SPO)

Subject: Transportation

Meeting (if known): 7.2.1 SeasonalTaxi Plates

Comments: On behalf of Seasonal Taxi Operators, thank you, your Worship, City Councillors for your time and efforts to give opportunity to eligible drivers to apply for the new program, thanks for the transport Dept. for their dedicated report. All team work which gives the opportunity to experience and dedicated people to provide seamless service to the Saskatoon community including the business people & visitors to promote our wonderful city, thank you.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/296913